
June Student Trustee Board Report

Update from the Student Trustees:

● David and JoyGold hosted the final

CSLIT general assembly of the

academic year. Students participated in activities and learned insightful

leadership lessons for their time in post-secondary education.

● David and JoyGold attended OSTA-AECO’s Annual General Meeting in

downtown Toronto. It was a great opportunity to connect with provincial

partners and network with other student trustees from across the province.

● David and JoyGold attended the recent Pastoral Plan Launch. They took part

in a procession and were able to partake in meaningful discussions about

how this plan will influence student initiatives for years to come.

● JoyGold hosted the first day of the J.O.Y conference. It was an exciting day

that uplifted girls in Grades one through eight, inspiring them to reach their

full potential and be positive role models in their communities.

● David attended Catholic education lobby day hosted by friends and

advocates of Catholic education. He had the opportunity to deliver remarks

about the importance of Catholic education and how it continues to

positively impact students across the province.

● David was featured on CBC News: The National for a segment about the

growing prevalence of Artificial Intelligence. He had the chance to share his

insights on its impacts both inside and outside the classroom.



CSLIT Executive Council

Charity:

● Charity directors, Dennise and Kayla supported the Meagan Bebenek

Foundation to enhance mental health and well-being. In collaboration with

the Social Affairs subcommittee, Charity successfully raised funds for the

organisation.

● As the academic year concludes, Dennise and Kayla extend their gratitude to

CSLIT and everyone involved for an incredible year of learning and

leadership. They also thank the board of trustees and staff for their

unwavering support of CSLIT’s initiatives this year.

Equity:

● Ruben and his subcommittee are celebrating men’s mental health month and

Indigenous history month through educational facts being shared to students

through social media.

● As Ruben ends his term, he would like to thank the Board of Trustees and

staff for all their support in CSLIT’s efforts this year.

Social Justice:

● Darwin has continued hosting his weekly voices for change speaker series,

giving students the opportunity to learn more about social justice, get

involved, and network with other students.

● Darwin thanks the board of trustees for their continued support of CSLIT

and student initiatives in social justice.



Faith:

● The director of faith, Daniel Quintero has continued to work on making

CSLIT a community filled with Catholic student leaders through faith based

activities, discussions, and events.

● The Director of Faith is thankful for a wonderful year on the CSLIT

executive team and prays that God continues to guide all students as they

finish the academic year.

ECSLIT:

● Stephnie hosted the second day of the J.O.Y conference along with Faizat,

helping empower elementary leaders.

● Mayumi and Stephnie would like to thank the Board of Trustees for their

immense support towards ECSLIT throughout the 2023-2024 school year.

Public Relations:

● Vichy and Faizat have been working to grow their outreach and promotion

for CSLIT’s final events of the year, including our final general assembly.

● They are working closely with Mr. Consul to coordinate promotion for

CSLIT executive team applications.

Social Affairs:

● Over the past month, the Director of Social Affairs has met with her

subcommittee on various occasions to plan the CSLIT barbeque and the

upcoming Gala.

● Recently, the director of social affairs hosted a highly successful barbeque

outside of the CEC.



● Later this month, social affairs will be hosting their final event of the year,

the CSLIT gala.

Administrative Affairs:

● Throughout the month, Ralph has worked closely with the student trustees

and Mr. Consul to plan the May General Assembly.

● Ralph is working closely with Mr. Consul and the student trustees in

preparation for CSLIT executive team applications and interviews.


